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New York Attorney Discusses Enforcement of New York City’s AI
Bias Law

News

2.19.24


In an interview with SHRM, Amanda Blair discusses the limited effects of New York City’s AI Bias

Law since its enforcement date in July 2023.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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